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Christmas Party—Thursday 17th December

In spite of the 42 degree heat the party was well attended by 
Junior, Senior, Ladies and Social Members .  The children 
enjoyed the waterslide, and playing under the sprinkler for 
hours on end and the “oldies” enjoyed drinks on the balcony 
which was slightly cooler than the Clubrooms.  Many thanks 
to Father Christmas, for also braving the conditions, who  
surprisingly arrived on his Harley Davidson.  Thanks also to 
those who assisted with set up and pack-down, and the    
barbecue.  Rob for the misting fan, and to all members who 
produced a fabulous array of food for all to enjoy!

Advising all members that the Clubrooms will now be 
closed until Thursday 4th February 2016.  

Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas and a safe and 
Happy New Year.
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                2015 Club Survey 
Reminder to all financial members to complete and return 
the survey asap.  Your thoughts and ideas will enable the 
committee to plan for another successful season in 2016.
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